
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
May 16, 2021 

 

 
FROM POOL CHAIR LINDA FOGARTY 
On Tuesday, May 18th, from about noon to 4:00 or so the pool, furniture etc., will be 
power cleaned (weather permitting).   
 

 
 

VILLA BOARD MEETING 
Thursday, May 20 

3:00 pm at Pool Gazebo 
Agenda will be listed on Bulletin Board 

All are welcome! 
 
 

 
 

FROM ALICE KIENITZ 
Hey, everyone, here are some updates to the New directory for the Villas.  You can 
make corrections as we get them and keep up to date.  Here goes: 

To Degan's, 510 Pendleton Pl.--new email address edmare68outlook.com 
To Sullivan's, 800 Bayport - delete phone # 860-352-8048 
To Dobis, 476 Pendleton - new email for Linda  LindaDobis1@outlook.com 
To Larr's, 416 Pendleton - Karlen has no a at the end, take it off her name and also 
off the email address, -                                          not Karlena! 
To Nash's, 807 Bayport - new resident is their daughter, Sally McIntosh, 513-594-
0752, originally from Ohio,                                       smcitosh4617@gmail.com. 
 
If you have not already received you 2021 Villa Directory, kindly contact Alice 
Kienitz at 989.274.9827 to pick up. 
 

 
 

“Volunteers do not necessarily have the time;  
they have the heart” -  

Elizabeth Andrew 
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